
Women’s Network - November News and Programs 
December 8, 2010 
 
President, Susan Lauffer; Secretary, Sue Lacey; Treasurer, Jerry Fries; Membership, Julie Freeman; 
Program, Deborah Langley and Pat Netzer; Communications, Franny Hildabrand; Nominating 
Committee, Ann Cleary, Carol Nagel, Becky Wallace 
 
 

Upcoming Events__________________________________________________                                                                                          
 
Holiday Party!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
Please mail $10 (non refundable) to WN, PO Box 417,Bartlesville OK,  74005 
by Monday, Dec. 13  for your reservations. Jerry Fries will be taking these reservations.  XXX 
Spouses and dates welcome. 
 Name______________________  Phone # ___________ 
 
 Number attending __ _______ @$10 each  Total $_______ 
 
Our Holiday Party is Friday, December 17 at 6:30 pm at St. Lukes Church (Eighth and Dewey St., use 
north building  door on parking lot.)  This will include a social followed by supper. 
 This year's Christmas Party will be catered by Katie's Kitchen. 
 Please bring your favorite holiday dessert to share.  Guitar music and singing will be by Dave 
and Karen. 
 Drinks by WN including 2 wines, coffee and pop. 
 Reserve your spots now. 
        from Deborah Langley  WN Program Co Chair 

 
Book Club –  January Meeting – Sunday January 2nd  at 3:00 pm 
The book club will be reading “The Piano Teacher” by Janice Y.K.Lee.  They will be meeting Sunday 
January 2nd at 3pm at Carol and Cassie Nagel’s (1848 Hillcrest) for discussion.   
 
Thanks!! 
Many thanks to Vinyard’s Vintages for their generous donation associated with the Womens Suffrage 
event!! 
 
Yearbooks…. 
Yearbooks have been mailed.  If you did not receive one, please send a note to me via email (XXX) 
or send a note to our PO Box (Women’s Network, PO Box 417, Bartlesville OK, 74005). 


